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Three Rivers Citizens Advisory Board Donate Funds
AUGUST 12TH 2015 BY DEE LOFLIN

Bloomfield, Missouri - Rich Ruch of Three Rivers Citizens
Advisory Board presented a check in the amount of $1,000 to the

Stoddard County Children's Homes.

Jim Tweedy was on hand to accept the check on behalf of the Stoddard County Children's
Home

The Children’s Home is also accepting applications for part-time houseparents.  If you, or
someone you know may be interested in working with children, please contact Linda
Sams at 573-624-0266 for an application.  All employees must pass multiple background
checks and have good driving records.
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